
As of 14th, October, 2020 

 

Response to the COVID-19 Infection 

 

In principle, please respond according to the latest Tohoku 

University Emergency Action Plan (BCP) for Preventing Spread of 

COVID-19 Infection.  

At the same time, please respond to the following points. 

●Please fill out a specified Google Forms “流体研入所記録 / IFS form 

for entry records “ every time you enter the IFS. This applies to 

the visitors from the outside.  

●When a visitor from outside enters the IFS, please confirm that 

he/she has a normal body temperature at the time of entry. 

●If you are traveling or traveling on business to other than the 

Tohoku area, please keep the record of your body temperature 

for one week after returning from the trip. (You may be asked to 

submit it.) 

●Although unnecessary and non-urgent overseas travel (including 

private travel) has been requested to be canceled, if necessary 

for unavoidable reasons, consult with the New Coronavirus 

Infection Control Headquarters of IFS in advance. 

 

Due to the deregulation of behavioral regulations outside the 

university, the importance of quarantine measures is increasing.  

We ask for your continued cooperation. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the New Coronavirus 

Infection Control Headquarters of IFS. 

 [Contact: ifs-covid-19@grp.tohoku.ac.jp] 


